
The updated sketch for the subdivision off Bancroft by Micheal McDowell Holdings, dated 
November 12, 2022 is acceptable to Conservation Sudbury.

We will require a section 28 application for the placement of fill adjacent to the wetland, and 
for the stormwater management pond, ideally after the first circulation of the draft plan of 
subdivision (in case there are any redesign requirements by other commenting bodies).

Melanie Venne, MES
Conservation Sudbury - Office and Communication Coordinator 
401-199 Larch St, Sudbury ON 
705-674-5249 ext 200
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